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Research & Development Division
Babcock & Wilcox LYnchbur9 Research Center

a McDermott company P.O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, Virginia 24505
1804) 384 5111

March 31, 1981

Mr. Robert L. Tedesco, Assistant Director
of Licensing

Division of Licensing
NMSS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dockets: 50-13
'

50-99

Dear Mr. Ledesco:

This is in response to your letter of March 2, 1981. The
attached pages provide information that you requested regarding
the LPR and CX-10 research reactor's security plan.

The attachments to this letter contains information of a
type specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d) and should be withheld from
public disclosure.

Sincerely,

BABCOCK & WILCOX COMPANY
Lynchburg Research Center

"W
A. F. Olsen
Licensing Administrator

rf

Attachments

Q#

810:4030$7 f
- . - . - . ..


